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April 30, 2021 

 

Dear Eatontown School Community Member: 

 

This update is mainly for the Memorial School community. Yesterday afternoon, the district 

received the latest COVID Activity Level Report (CALI) from the state. The report indicated that 

all of New Jersey has transitioned from Orange-High to Yellow-Moderate status in relation to 

COVID-19 activity levels. Although this information is very positive, please remain vigilant in 

your COVID-19 related protocols and procedures. 

 

Beginning Monday, May 10th, Memorial School will join the rest of the district and transition to a 

five day, one-session day schedule. The district and school are happy to make this announcement. 

If plans change for any reason, another update or communication will be provided. If you have 

any questions, regarding the new schedule, please contact the principal at Memorial School. 

 

Eatontown Public Schools continues to plan for September 2021. The goal remains to open schools 

in September with a five day, full-day schedule. Thank you for your continued patience and 

support during this challenging school year. Stay well. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

  

  
 Scott T. McCue 

 Superintendent of Schools 
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